CASA-1000

Secretariat of the Inter-Governmental Council of
The CASA-1000 Power Transmission Project

Almaty, Kazakhstan

August 13, 2018

At the decision of the CASA-1000 Procurement Committee, the Request for Proposals
For Consulting Services (RFP Reference No.: RFP 2018-06-CASA-1000/DCO) To Develop the
Operating Strategy for the CASA-1000 HVDC Power Transmission System Comprising HVDC
Converter Station Terminals in Tajikistan and Pakistan, along with an HVDC Line from
Sangtuda, TJ to Nowshera, PK via Afghanistan is reopened. Proposals will be accepted until
Friday August 24, 2018 at 5:00 pm US EDT (Eastern Daylight Time).

All other terms of the RFP remain as originally issued July 10, 2018. Bidders that have

previously submitted proposals may maintain, withdraw or modify their proposals prior to
this extended date at their sole discretion.
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